PEACE RIVER NORTH
10112 - 105 Avenue_Fort St. John. British Columbia v114s4 Pheone: (250) 262-6000 Fax: (250) 2626046
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

March 10th, 2020

Dear Students, Staff and Parents:

The District continues to communicate with the Health and Ministry of Education authorities on a regular basis to
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both Northern Health and School District No. 60 have crisis-response plans in place.

Latest updates:
The risk of the virus spreading remains low
Staff, students, families, and the general public are encouraged to follow strict personal hygiene
procedures - including regularly washing hands and refraining from touching your face
e Many resources and references can be found on the Northern Health website at www.northernhealth.ca
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